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BAHK and Bangla School celebrated the Victory Day of Bangladesh on December 16, 2023. 

The BAHK Executive Committee attended the celebration program at the Consulate 

General Office of Bangladesh. Additionally, BAHK Bangla School celebrated Victory Day 

at the school, showcasing traditional spirits and cultural beliefs. 
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On December 16, 2023, BAHK organized a basketball match to celebrate the Victory Day 

of Bangladesh. The community's youth formed teams and participated in the tournament, 

which was enjoyed by community members. 
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BAHK organized a 'Pitha Utshob' festival on January 21, 2024, at the Henry G. Leong Community Centre. 

The festival aimed to celebrate the rich tradition of Pitha and foster a sense of community among female 

members. With active participation from our female members, the event was a great success, representing 

our cherished tradition and culture. 
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BAHK organized a 'Beach Cleanup' event on January 28, 2024, at Butterfly Beach 

(Ungazetted Beach Area). The event aimed to promote environmental awareness in the 

community, and community members actively participated. 
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Bangla School participated in the Qira’at Competition on November 4, 2023, organized by 

New Home Association, Hong Kong. Two students from Bangla School secured 1st and 6th 

positions in the competition and received awards. 
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On November 14, 2022, a joint meeting was held at BAHK's office with the newly elected 

EC members of BSAHK. The meeting discussed enhancing collaboration between the two 

organizations in the future. BAHK assured full support to BSAHK for the betterment of 

Bangladeshi students in Hong Kong. Additionally, BAHK EC members attended BSAHK's 

annual picnic on November 19, 2023, upon invitation. 
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